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35th ANNUAL FAMILY REUNION PICNIC
& MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR JULY 31st.
North Lake Pavillion
Meeting at NOON
Lunch at 12:30 - fresh grilled meats provided
You bring a sharing side or dessert
RSVP by JULY 27 - Hainesfamilyfarm@gmail.com

Haines Family Members and Friends,

Last year we faced an unprecedented time since the founding of the Haines Family Association. Due
to the worldwide Corona Virus Pandemic, the 34" Annual Haines Family Reunion Picnic had to be
canceled with concern to safety and gathering measures proposed by the State of New York. We aim
to celebrate our 35" reunion on July 31st in the cradle of the mountaintop community of Haines Falls,
at North Lake. Life is precious and time is fleeting. This is precisely why it is important to make
every effort to attend this year’s reunion. We need to celebrate one another while the sun is out and
the birds are singing the trees.

On another note, the Haines Family Association held a dedication ceremony celebrating the inclusion
of the Aaron Haines Family Cemetery to the Historical Registry. In honor of the family, the
Association had a plaque made and installed in recognition. Note: We would also like to recognize
Joe McGowan for his diligence with filling out the paperwork for the various applications necessary
for the Historical Registry. Thanks Joe!

Membership Dues and Donations

As you all know, community support and service does not come without a price tag. That is why your
continued support is needed if we wish to provide our services to the mountaintop communities.
Although our dues remain only $5 per year, the generous support given through your added donations
allows us to reach out when and where there is need. You can mail your dues and donations, or hand
them in at the reunion. We need updated email addresses so we can send out information without
spending dues money on postage and supplies. We are also looking to add members of families to our
database so we can keep our reunion going for years to come. Please provide updated contact info for
your children/heirs for inclusion.

Annual Board of Directors Meeting (To be determined)
If you have questions or comments, check out our newsletters, activity updates, or contact any of our
officers or directors on our website at www.hainesfamilyassociation.org.

Tentative Slate of Officers and Directors for 2021-2022 is as follows: President — Anthony Coiro,
Vice President- Aaron Van Dyke, Treasurer- George Van Dyke Jr., Secretary - Richard E. Haines, and
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Directors: Nancy McGowan, Linda Schultz, Harriet Bucca, George Van Dyke Sr., Sandy Palmer,
Harold Palmer, Peg Fries, Sarah Van Dyke and Stephen Monteleone. If you would like to nominate
someone, let us know now, or at our annual reunion meeting.

I hope everyone is safe and well.
Sincerely,
Anthony Coiro

President
Haines Family Association, Inc.
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